From: adrian Jong

Sent: Wednesday, 3 January 2024 12:49 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories: -

Tasmanian Planning Commission

GPO Box 1691

Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

| think that the assumptions made for the business case of the stadium are too optimistic and means that all tasmanians
will be paying for the benefit of AFL.

The big majority of tasmanians will never attend an AFL match nor concert or what ever event will be held.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

Yours faithfully,

Adrian Jong





